EYE ON THE WORLD

Nov. 19, 2022

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of Nov. 19, 2022.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

COP 27 climate conference

- An article by Chris Pandolfo titled "Biden Interrupted by Protesters at COP27 as He Calls for 'Transformational Changes' to Prevent 'Climate Hell' " was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Tim Graham titled "COP 27: Conference Is Underway and Our Liberal Media Has Clamped Down on Any Dissent From the Climate Cops" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Sue Surkes titled "Activists Smash Tablets Atop 'Mount Sinai' to Launch Faith-Based Climate Push" was posted at timesofisrael.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

• An article by Staff titled "Multi-Faith Leaders to Gather in Israel and Around the World for 'Climate Repentance' " was posted at timesofisrael.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

- A Reuters article by Simon Jessop titled "COP27: France, Spain Latest to Pledge Halt to Gasoline-Driven Vehicle Sales [by 2035]" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Kerry Resumes Climate Talks With Chinese Counterpart Amid Push for 'Loss and Damage' Fund" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

G20 summit

- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "U.S. Reporter [Molly Nagle of ABC News] Manhandled After Shouting Question About Human Rights Ahead of Biden-Xi Talks" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by John Hayward titled "China Declares Victory at Xi-Biden Summit" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Mary Aultman titled "WEF's Klaus Schwab to Elites at G20: We 'Need to Restructure the World' " was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

International climate change

- An article by Tim Graham titled "Democracy Dies in Climate Panic" was posted at creators.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- A video and an article by Mary Aultman titled "Watch: Radical Climate Activists Attack Gustav Klimt Painting in Vienna" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Huileng Tan titled "India Can Buy as Much Russian Oil as It Wants, Yellen Says; the Caveat [Is] It Can't Use Western Insurance, Finance and Maritime Services" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

China, climate change and coal

• Looking back to October 2021, an article by Philip Wang titled "China Tells Mines to Produce 'As Much Coal As Possible' " was posted at ctvnews.ca on Oct. 20, 2021.

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by John Hayward titled "World's Worst Polluter China Increases Coal Production by 300 Million Tons" was posted at breitbart.com on April 21, 2022.

International covid

- Looking back to January 2022, an article by Hanh Vu titled "Novak Djokovic and 5 Other Athletes Who Refused the Covid-19 Vaccine—From NFL Quarterback Aaron Rodgers to NBA Player Kyrie Iving and Golfer Bryson DeChambeau [Including Czech Tennis Player Renata Voracova and NBA Star Jonathan Isaac]" was posted at scmp.com on Jan. 10, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Australia to Grant Djokovic Visa Despite Vax Deportation Fiasco in January" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "China Eases Quarantine, Ends Flight Bans in Covid Zero Shift" was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Liz Lee and Liangping Gao titled "China's Covid Cases Rise, Record Daily Numbers Seen in Beijing and Other Cities" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Sophie Mann titled "China Reports Rise in Covid-19 Cases in Beijing and Manufacturing Hubs Guangzhou and Zhengzhou as Officials Attempt to Loosen Travel Restrictions for Those Who Have Been Exposed to the Virus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Hauf titled "Biden-Xi Meeting Did Not Mention Covid-19 Pandemic, According to White House" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Mansur Shaheen titled "You're More Likely to Get Covid Again Within Weeks If You Take Pfizer's Paxlovid Drug; Early Study Indicates" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about digital covid-19 certificates

- Looking back to July 2022, a statement titled "Covid-19 Digital Certificate as Proof" was posted at servicesaustralia.gov.au on July 7, 2022.
- A statement titled "EU Digital Covid Certificate (DCC)" was posted at citizeninformation.ie on Nov. 14, 2022.

• A statement titled "EU Digital Covid Certificate" was posted at travelsave.spain.info on Nov. 16, 2022.

• A statement titled "Apply for a Travel Covid Vaccination Certificate" was posted at nidirect.gov.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

Biden promises to strengthen digital covid certificates

• An article by Roberto Wakerell-Cruz titled "Biden Promises World Leaders [U.S.] Will Strengthen 'Digital Covid-19 Certificates' " was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Ebola lockdowns

- An article titled "Ebola in Uganda: Lessons From Covid Show That Heavy-Handed Lockdowns May Be a Bad Idea" was posted at gavi.org on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article titled "Lockdowns Have 'Reduced' Ebola Spread in Uganda— President [Yoweri Museveni]" was posted at africanews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Comments about Russia

- An article by Arthur Parashar titled "Putin 'To Strip Passports of Citizens Who Criticize Russia's War With Ukraine' After Kremlin Troops' Humiliating Retreat From Kherson" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Andrew Mark Miller titled "Wealthy Russians Attempting to Avoid Putin's Military Draft Applying for Passports in Grenada" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Chris Pleasance titled "Mystery Deaths of Russian Executives Were 'All Murders' With 'Vipers Nest' of Oligarchs Fighting Over Money After Sanctions Crippled the Economy; Says Investor Dubbed Putin's 'Number One Enemy' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Will Stewart and Chris Pleasance titled "Putin 'Has Been Offered Surrender Terms by the West' as He Loses Control of Kherson—and 'His Cronies Have Reacted Positively Because It Allows Them to Stay in Power and Avoid Criminal Charges' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov.

- 11, 2022.
- An article by Andy Jehring titled "Russia Is Planning Return of Soviet-Style Military Training in Schools With Rifle Lessons for Children as Number of Troops Lost in Ukraine War Mounts Up" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "United Nations Adopts Divisive Measure Supporting Russian 'Reparations for Damage, Loss or Injury' in Ukraine" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "Ukraine 'Blows Up Russian Oil Depot 190 Miles From Moscow in Drone Strike' Hours After Putin's Forces Launched Barrage of 90 Missiles" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Will Stewart titled "Putin Has Recruited Up to 35,000 Prisoners Including Rapists, Murderers and Even a 'Maniac' Cannibal, Who Will All Be Pardoned If They Survive Six Months in Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Peter Weber titled "Russia Has Spent a 'Substantial Portion' of Its Advanced Missiles to Destroy Ukraine's Energy Grid" was posted at theweek.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Olzhas Auyezov titled "Shocked by Ukraine War, Russian Neighbor Kazakhstan Looks West" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by A. Craig Copetas titled "The Rupture That Could Trigger Putin's Deadliest Rampage Yet [Is If Ukraine Intends to Grab Back Crimea]" was posted at thedailybeast.com on Nov. 18, 2022.
- An article by Shannon Vavra titled "The Secret Mission to Snatch Crimea Back From Putin's Clutches" was posted at thedailybeast.com on Nov. 8, 2022.
- An article by Daniel Davis titled "Putin's Coming Winter Offensive Is a Clear Threat to Ukraine" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Putin Wants to 'Buy Time' [to Drain the West More Emotionally Than Economically]" was posted at skynews.com.au on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Goodenough titled "Kremlin Says Ukraine Invasion

'Does Not Depend on Climate or Weather Conditions' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 18, 2022.

Missile hits inside Poland

- An article by Vasilisa Stepanenko titled "Poland, NATO Say Missile Strike That Killed 2 Wasn't a Russian Attack" was posted at pbs.org on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Sinead Baker titled "Poland Says Missile Strike Near Ukraine Border Was Likely an Accident Caused by Misfiring Ukrainian Air Defense" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Chris Pleasance, David Averre, Ed Wright and Nikki Schwab titled "White House Says Russia Is 'Ultimately Responsible' for Missile That Killed Two in Poland—Despite It 'Highly Likely' Being Fired by Ukraine—Because Kyiv Had 'Every Right' to Defend Itself From a 'Barrage' of Putin Attacks" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by David Averre, Jack Newman and Chris Pleasance titled "Zelensky Insists Missile That Hit Poland Was Russian Despite NATO, U.S. and Even Poland President Saying It Was a Ukrainian Air-Defense Misfire—but All Agree Putin to Blame for Nearly Sparking WW-3" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

Second-longest deadly sniper kill

- An article by Chris Pleasance titled "Ukraine Claims One of Its Snipers Has Taken Out a Russian Soldier From 2,710 Meters [Around 1.7 Miles], Making It the Second Longest Deadly Combat Shot Ever Recorded" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.
- Looking back to June 2017, an article by Rory Tingle titled "Canadian Special Forces Sniper Kills an ISIS Fighter From Two Miles [2.14 Miles] Away in the Longest Confirmed Kill Shot in History" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on June 22, 2022.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Ellen Nakashima titled "Congress Seeks to Arm Taiwan Quickly as China Threat Grows" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "Biden: 'No Imminent Attempt on the Part

of China to Invade Taiwan' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "CNN's [Erin] Burnett: 'Xi Does Not Care What Biden Says' on Taiwan" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- A Reuters article by William James and Dominic Evans titled "China Complains Over Support for Taiwan at COP27 Climate Summit" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article titled "Amid Tensions With China, Taiwan Shows Off Military Drones" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "U.S. General Mark Milley Says Invading Taiwan Would Be 'Very Difficult' for China" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 18, 2022.

Comments about China

- A video and an article by Ryan Morgan titled "Video: China Buying U.S. Farmland Near Military Bases" were posted at militarynews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Terence P. Jeffrey titled "U.S. Has Sent a Net \$309 Billion to Communist China This Year" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Camilla Tominey titled "[Britain's Prime Minister Rishi] Sunak Reached Out the Hand of Friendship to China—Only to Have It Slapped" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Matthew Loh titled "China's Xi Jinping Was Filmed Lecturing Justin Trudeau in an Awkward Exchange; It Offers a Rare Glimpse Into Xi's Personal Style of Diplomacy" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Israel

- An article by Hank Berrien titled "Angered Israel Responds After Biden Administration's FBI Targets Them" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Christian Oliver titled "Israel Accuses Iran of Attacking Tanker Off Oman Using Same Kind of Kamikaze Drone Sent by Tehran to Help Russia Pound Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

• An article by Anna Ahronheim titled "Israel Successfully Tests Naval Iron Dome Air Missile Defense System" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

- An article by Lahav Harkov titled "Netanyahu, Erdogan Declare 'New Era' in Israel-Turkey Relations" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Isabel Debre titled "Israel and Jordan Agree to Team Up to Save Jordan River" was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Iran

- An article by Lee Ying Shan titled "Iran Issues First Known Death Sentence Linked to Recent Protests" was posted at cnbc.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Ben Goggin titled "False Claim About Iran [15,000] Protester Executions Goes Viral With Help From Celebrities and Politicians" was posted at nbcnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Alex MacDonald titled "No, Iran Has Not Sentenced 15,000 Protesters to Death" was posted at middleeasteye.net on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Seth J. Frantzman titled "Iran's Regime Worried Protests Entering an 'Armed Phase'—Analysis" was posted at jpost.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Darren Boyle titled "Iranian Protesters 'Hurl Petrol Bombs at Birthplace of Country's Revolutionary Leader Ayatollah Khomeini' as Demonstrations Spread Across Country in Wake of Death of Woman 'For Not Wearing Hijab Properly' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Saudi Arabia

- A Reuters article by Dan Whitcomb and Steve Holland titled "Biden Administration Says Saudi Prince Has Immunity in Khashoggi Killing Lawsuit" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Biden Breaks Promise to Hold MBS Accountable for Killing Journalist; Shields Him From Lawsuit" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about North Korea

• A Reuters article by Josh Smith and Mariko Katsumura titled "North Korea Fires Suspected Intercontinental Ballistic Missile, Lands Near Japan" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

- An article by Hyung-Jin Kim and Mari Yamagughi titled "North Korea Test-Fires ICBM With Range to Strike Entire U.S." was posted at apnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Rachael Bunyan and Stephen M. Lepore titled "U.S., Japan and Seoul Hold Military Drills Hours After North Korea Tested Ballistic Missile Capable of Striking Anywhere in America—as Kamala Harris Holds Urgent Talks With Allies in Bangkok and Condemns 'Brazen' Launch" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Qatar

- An article by Katie Jerkovich titled "Singer Dua Lipa Says She's Not Performing at World Cup in Qatar as She Calls Out Country's 'Human Rights' Violations" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Ben Nagle titled "USA Make a Statement at the World Cup in Qatar by Redesigning Their Crest With Rainbow Colors to Show Solidarity With the LGBTQ+ Community" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Henry Bushnell titled "Welcome to Qatar, the Most Controversial World Cup Host Ever" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Chris Pleasance, Harry Slavin, Vivek Chaudhary and Shekhar Bhatia titled "Budweiser Says World Cup Beer Restrictions Are 'Beyond Our Control' After FIFA Confirms Stadium Concourse Booze Ban 'Following Pressure From Qatar Royals'—Prompting Immediate Outcry From Fans" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 18, 2022.

International miscellaneous news

- A video and an article by John Rigolizzo titled "Watch: 70,000 Fans [in Munich, Germany] Sing 'Take Me Home, Country Roads' at NFL's First Regular-Season Game in Germany" were posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article titled "Taliban Adopts Full Sharia Law in Afghanistan: Judges Are Ordered by Islamist Group's Leader to Enforce Stonings, Floggings and Limb

Amputations" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.

• A Reuters article by Kate Chappell and Brian Ellsworth titled "Jamaica Declares Regional States of Emergency Due to Gang Violence" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

- An article by Rachael Bunyan titled "Jihadists Slaughter at Least 26 Women by Slitting Their Throats After Boko Haram Commander Accused Them of Being Witches Who Caused the Sudden Death of His Children in Nigeria" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- A Reuters article by Djaffar Al Katanty and Paul Lorgerie titled "Former Kenya President [Uhuru Kenyatta] Calls for Urgent Intervention in Congo Fighting" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Cartel Chronicles titled "Fentanyl Shipment Busts Spike in Mexican Border State [of Nuevo Leon]" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Djordjevic titled "Female Ultramarathon Runner Sets [in February 2022] 100-Mile World Record of 12 Hours and 41 Minutes—Only to Find Out It Doesn't Count Because the Course Was 716 Feet Short" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Jarryd Jaeger titled "Girl Guides of Canada to Rename 'Brownies'—Claiming Label Has Caused 'Personal Harm' to People of Color" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Chris Wheeler and Adam Shergold titled "Manchester United [Soccer Team] Begins Legal Moves to Sack [Superstar Player] Cristiano Ronaldo Over a Breach of Contract Without Paying Out a Penny of the \$19 Million Remaining on His Deal [Which Expires in June]—After the Star's 'Disloyal' Interview [With Piers Morgan]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 18, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: In the November 5 edition, we posted headlines about how the Democratic Party (with the help of the corporate media) was seeking to attract voters to them—when many of their policies were unpopular with the populace. In the November 12 edition, we posted headlines showing factors how the Democrats were successful. This edition will follow up with some further reactions to the mid-term elections.

Voters under 30

• An article by Charlotte Pence Bond titled "Second Largest Turnout of Young People Voted in Midterms in Thirty Years" was posted at dailywire.com n Nov. 11, 2022.

- An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "WaPo: Pro-Abortion Groups Targeted Moderate Voters Using 'Language of Personal Freedom' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Auguste Meyrat titled "Why Did Gen Z Turn Out to Vote for Democrats and Against Their Own Interests?" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Evita Duffy titled "Democrats Abused Gen Z With Covid Insanity for Years and GOP Leaders Refused to Campaign on It" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Elle Purnell titled "Gen Z Can Do Everything From Home; If That Becomes the Voting Norm, There's No Going Back" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Ignore election pollsters

• An article by Christopher Tremoglie titled "Can We Finally Stop Listening to Election Pollsters?" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Tactic worked—to paint GOP as against democracy

• An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Biden's Attacks on 'MAGA Republicans' Were an 'Effective Strategy' for the Midterms; White House Adviser [Anita Dunn] Says After Democrats Over-Perform in Key Areas" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.

Either change the system or take advantage of it

- An article by Eddie Scarry titled "Republican Leaders Have a Choice: Roll Back Early Voting and Mail-In Ballots Or Learn to Take Advantage of Them" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Beth Brelje titled "Democrats' Mail-In Voting Strategy

Outmaneuvered Republicans in Every Pennsylvania County" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Florida Republican Michael] Waltz: We Have to Figure Out How to Handle Blue State Voting Laws; Mail Voting Can Work for GOP" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Slow ballot-counting—hurts trust

- A video by Laura Ingraham titled "Ingraham on Vote Delays: This Is Ridiculous" was posted at youtube.com on Nov. 9, 2022.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "Two Days After Midterms, Slow Arizona Vote Count Exasperates Twitter: 'School Children Can Count Faster' " was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 10, 2022.
- An article by Jordan Boyd titled "Delayed Results Are Killing Americans' Trust in Elections" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 11, 2022.

Slow ballot-counting—inefficient, embarrassing & suspicious

- The following four comments titled "What Takes Arizona and Nevada So Long to Count Votes Every Single Year?" was posted at city-data.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- "Florida has 3 times more people and they reported and declared a winner within hours. Maybe Arizona and Nevada should try a system like Florida's. Seem to be much more efficient."
- "Florida starts counting as soon as they get a ballot and that could be up to 25 days before election day. Nevada still has votes coming in until tomorrow with their 3-day grace period after election day. Arizona, who knows? But appears their voting equipment is from the last century, and they don't mind being the laughingstock of the country."
- "It is not adding up (pun intended). Explain in a rational fashion why the biggest States population-wise have counted 99.999999% of their ballots."
- "Whatever their lame excuses are, they need to change. Get their act together. This is utterly ridiculous and disgusting. No wonder Americans suspect cheating. All results should be known by now."

Slow ballot-counting—created media suspicion

• An article by Staff titled "Sean Hannity Claims Votes Have 'Magically Appeared' in Arizona" was posted at mediamatters.org on Nov. 10, 2022.

- An article by Staff titled "Fox News Host [Jesse Watters] Casts Doubt on the Integrity of Election Results in Arizona, Nevada and Pennsylvania" was posted at mediamatters.org on Nov. 10, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Fox News Host [Pete Hegseth]: 'You Want to See a Threat to Democracy? It's What We're Watching in Arizona Right Now" was posted at mediamatters.org on Nov. 13, 2022.

Some people claimed fraud

- An article by Wayne Allyn Root [Persistent Democratic Critic Who Went to Columbia University at the Same Time as Barack Obama, and Claims That He Doesn't Know a Single Person There Who Ever Knew Obama] titled "You've Been Gaslighted—Democrats Just Stole Another Election" was posted at rootforamerica.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "Nevada County Confirms Livestream Video of Vote-Count Areas Went Dark for 8 Hours, Responds to Criticism" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Natalia Mittelstadt titled "Election Machines Reported More Votes Than Ballots in Two Virginia Precincts; Nonprofit [Electoral Process Education Corporation] Alleges" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by John and Andy Schlafly titled "Drop-Box Dems Take Another Election" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Chuck Ross titled "Pennsylvania AG Josh Shapiro Charges His Own Former Campaign Consultant With 'Wide Scale' Voter Fraud" was posted at freebeacon.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

James Carville gives advice to Democrats

• An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "[James] Carville Has Some Advice for Democrats About Florida [Focus Upon Mississippi Instead]" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 12, 2022.

Democrats talk about being aggressive

Looking back to October 2022, an article by Evita Duffy titled "Democrats"

Claiming to 'Defend Democracy' Are Adopting the Tactics of Authoritarian China" was posted at thefederalist.com on Oct. 26, 2022.

• An article by Elizabeth Warren titled "Democrats Just Held the Senate: Here's What We Do Next [Pursue Legislative Action, Fight Aggressively and Put Republicans on the Defensive]" was posted at nytimes.com on Nov. 12, 2022.

Republicans talk about last line of defense

• An article by Dillon Burroughs titled " 'Last Line of Defense': Jim Banks Calls House GOP to Regroup to Block Biden's Agenda" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Economic advisers exiting White House before 2024

• An article by Nancy Cook titled "Biden's Top [Economic Advisers Including Brian Deese] Plan Exit as Economy Takes Center Stage in 2024 Election" was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Hakeem Jeffries—likely candidate to replace Pelosi

• An article by Wendell-Husebo titled "Meet Election Denier Hakeem Jeffries, Front-Runner for House Democrat Leader" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Bipartisan law would codify same-sex marriage

- A press release by Senators Rob Portman (Ohio Republican), Tammy Baldwin (Wisconsin Democrat), Susan Collins (Maine Republican), Kyrsten Sinema (Arizona Democrat) and Thom Tillis (North Carolina Republican) titled "Senators Move Forward on Bipartisan Respect for Marriage Act With Protections for Religious Liberties" was posted at portman.senate.gov on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Shawn Fleetwood titled "GOP Senators' Top Priority After Failed Midterms Is Helping Democrats Trample the Meaning of Marriage [With Bipartisan Support for Bill Deceptively Named 'Respect for Marriage Act']" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "12 Senate Republicans Join Democrats in Advancing Bill to Protect Same-Sex Marriage" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

 An article by Staff titled "[Mitt] Romney on Advancing Same-Sex Marriage Bill: 'Congress—and I—Esteem and Love All of Our Fellow Americans Equally" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: Claiming that the SCOTUS abolished abortion is either ignorant or devious. The SCOTUS did not abolish abortion. It merely put the topic back into the purview of the states—reducing the matter to a states-rights issue. Consider comparing the subject of abortion to slavery. Just as Christians are pleased that states cannot make slavery legal by voting, they also wish that states cannot make abortion legal by voting. The following headlines are about abortion articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Comments about pro-life

- An article by Theresa Bonopartis titled "My Abortion Made Me a Pro-Life 'Extremist' " was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 8, 2022.
- An article by Jordan Boyd titled "These Pro-Life Republican Victories Show Abortion Radicalism Isn't the Winner Democrats Want It to Be" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 9, 2022.
- An article by Thomas D. Williams titled "Washington D.C., Cardinal Gregory Cancels Annual Pro-Life Youth Rally" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Jordan Boyd titled "New Mexico Town [Hobbs] Votes Unanimously to Become Sanctuary City for Unborn Despite Governor's Abortion Radicalism" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Joe Biden is definitely pro-abortion

• An article by Melanie Arter titled "Biden: 'I Don't Think There's Enough Votes to Codify' Roe 'Unless Something Happens Unusual in the House' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Kamala Harris is definitely pro-abortion

• Looking back to October 2022, an article by Ramsey Touchberry titled "[Kamala] Harris: 'One Does Not Have to Abandon Their Faith' to Support Abortion" was posted at washingtontimes.com on Oct. 6, 2022.

Comments about pro-abortion

- An article by Bill Donahue titled "Leftists Shift the Terms of the [Abortion] Debate" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Melanie Arter titled "Michigan Gov. [Gretchen Whitmer]: 'The Ability to Decide When and Whether to Have a Child Is the Biggest Economic Decision a Woman Will Make' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Judge Overturns Georgia's Six-Week Abortion Ban: Women Can Now Have the Procedure Until 22 Weeks of Pregnancy" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

Sex-positive—sleeping with as many people as you like

• An article by Amanda Platell titled "Is Being Sex Positive Making Young Women Miserable? It's the Fashionable New Phase That Means Sleeping With as Many People as You Like—Without Being Judged—but It's Usually Women Who Pay the Price" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.



"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Keep you eye on "environmental social governance"

• An article by Kevin Stocklin titled "ESG [Environmental Social Governance]: The Merger of State and Corporate Power" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Central bank digital currencies are coming

• An article by Joel Valenzuela titled "Central Bank Digital Currencies Are Coming—A U.S. Social Credit System Could Soon Follow" was posted at

humanevents.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Climate warriors

• An article by Venus Upadhayaya and Tiffany Meier titled "Biden's Climate Change Policies Work More in China's Interest: Ex-NSA Officer [Steve Yates]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Green energy vs. coal

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Chuck DeVore titled "As America Self-Destructs With Green Energy, China Preps for War With Coal" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "Van Jones on Biden's 'Dumb' Vow to Kill Coal Plants; You Need Coal for Green Energy" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 7, 2022.
- An article by Stephen Moore titled "America Was Built on Coal, Now Biden Wants to Abolish It" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Jack McEvoy titled "Biden to Hand Out Billions [\$20 Billion] to Stop Developing Country [Indonesia] From Using Coal" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Fossil fuel—Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Fossil fuel—Strategic Petroleum Reserve

• A Reuters article by Timothy Gardner titled "White House Asks Congress for \$500 Million to Modernize Oil Reserve" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Fossil fuel-diesel market

- An article by Ayesha Khan titled "Diesel Supply Shortage Triggers Rise in Heating Costs" was posted at fox5dc.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Giulia Carbonaro titled "How Much Diesel Is Left? Shortage

Fears as East Coast Supplies 'Very Low' " was posted at newsweek.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Fossil fuel-miscellaneous comments

- An article by John Ainger, Salma El Wardany and Jennifer A. Dlouhy titled "COP27 Set for Showdown After Draft Leaves Out Fossil Fuel Pledge" was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Amy Furr titled "Report: Thanksgiving Gas Prices Set to Break Record" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about electric vehicles

- Looking back to August 2022, an article by Andy Kalmowitz titled "Electric Vehicle Sales Jump 41 Percent in First Half of 2022: Report" was posted at jalopnik.com on Aug. 19, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Adam Ismail titled "Meet the bZ3 [Appearing in China], Toyota's Answer to the Tesla Model 3" was posted at jalopnik.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Andy Kalmowitz titled "Tesla Wants to Start Refining Lithium in Texas" was posted at jalopnik.com on Sept. 9, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Andy Kalmowitz titled "Toyota Isn't Quite Ready to Boost EV Output" was posted at jalopnik.com on Oct. 26, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Adam Ismail titled "GM and Ford Are Getting Chips Into Their Cars That Need Them" was posted at jalopnik.com on Oct. 31, 2022.
- An article by John Stossel titled "Inconvenient Facts About Electric Cars and Emissions" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 7, 2022.
- An article by Andy Kalmowitz titled "BMW Says It Won't Abandon Lower-Priced Cars in the Switch to EVs" was posted at jalopnik.com on Nov. 9, 2022.
- An article by Steve DaSilva titled "The Chip Shortage Can't Stop EV Enthusiasm" was posted at jalopnik.com on Nov. 10, 2022.

• An article by Steve DaSilva titled "EV Makers Losing Hundreds of Thousands of Dollars on Every Car" was posted at jalopnik.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Inflation

- An article by Keith Griffith titled "U.S. Household Debt Jumps to \$16.5 Trillion (an Increase of 8.3% in the Fastest Rise Since 2008)—as Inflation Pushes Americans to Tap Lines of Credit to Afford Rising Prices" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Middle-Class Shoppers Turn to Discount Supermarkets as Soaring Inflation Hits Household Budgets: Walmart and Dollar General Boast of Gaining Wealthier Customers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[On MSNBC Janet] Yellen: Inflation Will 'Come Back Down Toward Normal Levels'—'Over the Next Couple of Years' "was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Your Thanksgiving Dinner With All the Trimmings Will Cost 20% More Than Last Year: New Data Shows the Average Meal Will Set Americans Back \$64.05—as 10 Out of 11 Main Ingredients All Shoot Up in Price" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- A video and an article by Jeffrey Clark titled "Watch: Big Three [Television Networks] Ignore American Consumer Confidence Crisis on Inflation" were posted at newsbusters.org on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Vanessa Serna titled "Taxi Fares Are Going Up 23% in New York City for the First Time Since 2012—Raising Average Ride Cost From \$15.97 to \$19.62—to Accommodate for Inflation and Labor Scarcity" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Paul Farrell and Stephen M. Lepore titled "Pain at the Pump Is Back, Again: Americans Are Warned to Brace for Highest Thanksgiving Gas Prices Ever, as Millions Take to the Roads to Visit Loved Ones While Inflation Remains Stubbornly High" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by R. Emmett Tyrrell titled "Economics Is All Greek to Democrats" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Finances

• An article by Melissa Koenig titled "Amazon 'Plans to Cut 10,000 Jobs (Roughly 1% of Its Global Workforce) This Week: Workers in Its Devices Organization, Retail Division and Human Resources Will Be Affected in the Largest Jobs Cut in the Company's History" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.

- An article by James Reinl titled "\$1,000 to Fly From NYC to LA for the Holidays? No, Thanks! Travelers Decry Gouging as Airfares Jump 43% on Last Year and Rise Even Further for Peak Travel—as Airlines Operate Fewer Fights Despite Demand Rebounding From Pandemic" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Lydia Moynihan titled "'For the Master of the Universe . . . It's Going to Be a Difficult Year': Wall Street Bonuses Expected to Plunge 45%" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Jeff Cox titled "Household Debt Soars at Fastest Pace in 15 Years as Credit Card Use Surges; Fed Report Says" was posted at cnbc.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by James Battiston titled "37% of Real Estate Agents in the U.S. Couldn't Afford to Pay Their Rent in October—Another Bad Sign for the Housing Market" was posted at moneywise.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Naveen Athrappully titled "Homebuilder Sentiment Falls to Low Levels as Buyer Traffic Evaporates" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Paul Bois titled "New York [and New Jersey] Ports Top Los Angeles Ports in Trade Due to Labor Disputes" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Sophie Mann titled "Go Woke, Go Broke! California Warns State Budget Will Plunge \$25 Billion Into the Red in 2023—Months After Golden State Boasted of \$100 Billion Surplus Boosted by \$50 Billion Tax Haul" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Cryptocurrency-exchange implosion

• An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "30-Year-Old Billionaire [Sam Bankman-Fried] Loses Entire Fortune Overnight as His Bahamas-Based Cryptocurrency Empire Implodes" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 11, 2022.

 An article by Staff titled "Ukraine 'Partnered' With Top Dem Donor's Crypto Company FTX as Biden Administration Funded War Effort: Report" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

- An article by Ben Zeisloft titled "New York Times Runs Puff Piece About Disgraced Billionaire Sam Bankman-Fried; Leaves Out Connections to Democrats" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Olivia Rondeau titled "FTX [Run by CEO Sam Bankman-Fried Who Was the Second-Biggest Democrat Donor Right After George Soros] Funneled \$27 Million to Those Democrat Candidates Before It Imploded" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Chris Cwik titled "Tom Brady, Stephen Curry, Shaq and Naomi Osaka Among Celebrities Sued in Class-Action Crypto Lawsuit [Against Crytocurrency Exchange Platform FTX]" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Lewis Pennock titled "Investors Who 'Lost \$11 Billion' in Failed FTX Sue Celebs Who Endorsed Crypto Company (Including Gisele Brady, Tom Brady and Shaq)—as Founder SBF [Sam Bankman-Fried] Admits Firm Got 'Overconfident and Careless' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Jacob Bliss titled "Disgraced Former FTX CEO, Democrat Super Donor Sam Bankman-Fried and Ukraine President Volodymyr Zelensky Scheduled to Appear at NY Times Event" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about student-loan forgiveness

- An article by Margot Cleveland titled "Federal Court Shreds Biden's Student Loan Bailout Plan as a 'Complete Usurpation' of Power" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled "Elizabeth Warren: 'I Don't Have Any Doubt' Biden Has Authority to Cancel Student Loan Debt" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Zachary Stieber titled "Appeals Court Rules Against Biden Administration's Student Loan Forgiveness Program" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Jarryd Jaeger titled "Flashback: Nancy Pelosi Admitted That

Biden 'Does Not' Have the Power to Forgive Student Loan Debt" was posted at the postmillennial.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

- An article by Peyton Holliday titled "Sen. Tuberville: Biden Has 'No' Authority to Forgive Student Loans; It's 'Not Constitutional' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Lauren Shank titled "Sen. Johnson: Biden Has No Authority to Forgive Student Loans and 'No Respect for Constitutional Law' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Robert Busek titled "Biden's Student Loan 'Forgiveness' Is an Even Bigger Scam Than We Thought" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Illegal immigration—constitutional duty

- Looking back to November 2018, an article by Rob Natelson titled "The Feds Have a Constitutional Duty to Stop the Caravan at the Border" was posted at i2i.org on Nov. 19, 2018.
- Looking back to October 2021, an article by Rob Natelson titled "Immigration: How Biden Is Violating the Constitution" was posted at i2i.org on Oct. 21, 2021.

Illegal immigration—inactive border czar (Kamala Harris)

• Looking back to October 2022, an article by Gabrielle Reyes titled "Kamala Harris 'Needs to Do Her Job': Border Rancher Struggles to Secure His Ranch From Migrants" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 14, 2022.

Biden's security border czar (Chris Magnus) resigned

- An article by Mark Lungariello titled "Biden's Embattled Border Security Czar Chris Magnus Resigns After Firing Threat" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Andrew Arthur titled "Biden and Mayorkas Can't Escape Blame for Migrant Crisis by Scapegoating Their Border Czar" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

17 times the Biden administration—"the border is secure"

Looking back to September 2022, a video and an article by Thaleigha

Rampersad and Andrew Stiles titled "Watch: 17 Times the Biden Administration Said the Border Is Secure" were posted at freebeacon.com on Sept. 21, 2022.

Alejandro Mayorkas repeats more stupidity

- An article by Susan Jones titled "Mayorkas Says 'Yes,' the Border Is Secure, But [FBI Director Christopher] Wray Sees 'Significant Criminal Threats' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Melanie Arter titled "DHS Secretary: 'I Don't Even Know What You're Referring To' [When Asked About the Lack of Vetting Illegal Aliens or Collecting Their Fingerprints]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Democrat Henry Cuellar states the obvious

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Democrat Henry] Cuellar on Mayorkas Claiming Border Is Secure: 'Definitely, Absolutely, It Is Open' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Invasion clause

- An article by Bob Price titled "Texas Governor Invokes Invasion Clause to Push Back Migrants Crossing Border" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Texas Governor Greg Abbott Declares Invasion on Southern Border" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "Texas Governor Abbott Tells Biden—If You Don't Enforce Border Laws, I will: Republican Invokes Invasion Clause to Send Gunboats to the Border, Build a Wall, Work With Foreign Countries on Security and Designate Cartels as Terrorists" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

More migrants sent to northern cities

- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Texas Gov. Abbott: 300th Bus of Migrants Heading to Chicago; More Than 1,200 Sent Since August 31" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Madeline Leesman titled "Bus Carrying Migrants From

Southern Border Arrives in Philadelphia" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Illegal immigration

- An article by Joseph Michalitsianos titled "Now Eric Adams Will House Migrants at \$450-a-Night Hotel a Block From Central Park With a Swimming Pool on Its Roof—After Shutting Down \$650,000 'Adams Tent City' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "Revealed: Migrant Crisis Is Costing NYC 'At Least' \$600 Million a Year, Fiscal Watchdog Warns—'Tent City' Was Open Just Three Weeks Before Mayor Eric Adams Ordered Asylum Seekers Moved to \$450 a Night Midtown Hotel" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Neil Munro titled "Joe Biden's Open Border Supplies Child Workers to U.S. Slaughterhouses" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Dillon Burroughs titled "Biden Administration Providing Taxpayer-Funded Abortion Access for Migrant Youth" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Harriet Alexander titled " 'New Surge of Illegals Will Now Head for Our Southern Border': Fears That Unlawful Crossings Will Soar After DC Judge Lifted Trump-Era Title 42 That Saw Migrants Immediately Deported" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Melanie Arter titled "DHS Secretary [Alejandro Mayorkas]:
 2.4 Million Encounters in FY 2022 [Was] a 'Misstatement'; It's More Like 1.7 Million [Because] 'Individuals Can Actually Be Repeat Offenders' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "Top Democrat Chuck Schumer Says We Should Welcome More Migrants Because the Population Is 'Not Reproducing on Its' Own'—and Wants Amnesty for 11 Million Migrants" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

Comments about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by Casey Chalk titled "How 'Defund the Police' Hurt the Black Community" was posted at spectatorworld.com on April 27, 2022.

• Looking back to October 2022, an article by Grace Manthey, Frank Esposito and Amanda Hernandez titled "Despite 'Defunding' Claims, Police Funding Has Increased in Many U.S. Cities" was posted at abc7.com on Oct. 19, 2022.

Comment about weak District Attorneys

- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Man Caught With '20,000 Fentanyl Pills' in Manhattan's Trendy Chelsea Neighborhood Was Arrested and Then Released Back Into the Streets" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Fentanyl Mega-Bust Travesty Reveals How Hollow Left's Line on Public Safety Really Is" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Yaron Steinbuch titled "Nicholas Joseph Gutierrez (Suspect Accused of Mowing Down 25 LA Sheriff's Recruits on Morning Run) Released From Jail" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 18, 2022.

New York politicians deny violent crimes

- An article by Nicole Gelinas titled "Media's Election Deflection Can't Cover Up New Yorkers' Worries About Crime" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Hope Smith titled "Shocking Moment Two Thieves Wheel \$500,000 Worth of Jewelry Down Manhattan Street in a Trash Can After Robbing Antiques Show" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Soaring crime—elsewhere

- An article by Lee Brown titled "Three Members of [University of Virginia] Cavaliers Football Team Killed in UVA Shooting" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Snejana Farberov titled "Four Slain University of Idaho Students [Located in Moscow, Idaho] Were Slaughtered With Knife in 'Targeted' Attack: Cops" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

 An article by John Binder titled "Biden Crime Wave: Target [Retail Store] Reports \$400 Million in Looting Losses" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

- An article by Brian Sozzi titled "Target [Retail Store]: 'Organized Retail Crime' Has Driven \$400 Million in Extra Profit Loss This Year" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Awr Hawkins titled "Democrat-Run Philadelphia: Gas Station Carjackings More Than Quadrupled in 2022" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about gun control

- An article by Justin Cooper titled "1 Million [Plus] Guns Sold for 39th Month in a Row, National Shooting Sports Foundation Finds" was posted at americanmilitarynews.com on Nov. 10, 2022.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Frontier Flight Forced Into Emergency Landing After Armed Passenger [With a Knife] Threatens to Hurt Others; Report Says" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "'Personal Fowl': TSA Absolutely Roasts Traveler for Hiding a Handgun in Raw Chicken" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Jack Phillips titled "Sheriffs Refuse to Enforce Democrat-Controlled State's New Gun Law" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about returning to Uvalde school

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "Uvalde Now Plans to Replace Robb Elementary School Where 19 Children and Two Teachers Were Massacred With New \$50 Million School Two Miles From the Site" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about educating our youth

- An article by Mairead Elordi titled "Conservatives Flip School Boards in Wave of Education Wins" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "Despite Mixed-Result Midterms, Conservatives

Make Gains in School Board Races" was posted at just thenews.com on Nov. 12, 2022.

• An article by Mairead Elordi titled "Michigan School District [in Dearborn] Removes Pornographic Books After Muslim Community Outrage" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments by Winsome Sears

• Looking back to April 2022, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[Winsome] Sears: The Rich Already Get to Decide What Their Kids Are Taught, Everyone Else Should Have That Power" was posted at breitbart.com on April 12, 2022.

Transgender—New York

• An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "NY Punishes Parents for Letting Kids Get Tattoos, but Is Fine With Gender Reassignment Surgeries" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Transgender—Dave Chappelle

• An article by Dave Chappelle Beats Transgender Mob to Score Grammy Nomination for 'The Closer' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Transgender-miscellaneous comments

- An article by Jeff Charles titled "Maine Moving Against Parents Who Don't Embrace Gender Identity" was posted at libertynation.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Lauren Shank titled "Minnesota's First-Ever Transgender State House Representative: 'Let's. Make. Trouble. Onward" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "San Francisco Launches Stimulus Program to Pay [Low-Income] Transgender Residents \$1,200 a Month" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Marxist BLM corporation

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Aaron Steinbuch titled "Black Lives Matter Co-Founder [Patrisse Cullors] Describes Herself As 'Trained Marxist' " was posted at nypost.com on June 25, 2020.

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "John Fetterman Wipes BLM Section From Campaign Site" was posted at nypost.com on Sept. 28, 2022.

• An article by Nicholas Ballasy titled "Gisele Fetterman [Brazil-Born Wife of Impaired John] Campaigned With Defund Police Supporters After Husband Wiped BLM From Website" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 12, 2022.

Many want to cancel college affirmative action

• An article by Greg Salsbury titled "As Supreme Court Mulls Affirmative Action on Campus, the Left Pushes for More Privileges Based on Race and Gender" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Also need to eliminate—racial disparities in justice

• An article by Shasta N. Inman titled "Racial Disparities in Criminal Justice" was posted at americanbar.org on Nov. 7, 2022.

Comments about police misconduct

• An article by Sophie Mann titled "Georgia Sheriff Opens Investigation Into Ruthless Beating of Black Inmate by Five Jail Guards at Once—Attorney Says Authorities Should Pursue Criminal Charges Against Deputies" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about covid origins

• An article by John Solomon titled "Key House Investigator [James Comer of Kentucky] Fears Feds Used Grants as Hush Money to Keep Covid Origins Quiet" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Comments about Fauci

• An article by Pam Key titled "[Fox News Jesse] Watters: First Thing I Want to See Is Fauci 'Squirm' in Republican House Probe" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Covid—no distinction between vaccinated and unvaccinated

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Josh Chapin titled "Updated CDC Covid Guidelines Remove Distinction Between Vaccinated and Unvaccinated" was posted at abc11.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

• Looking back to August 2022, an article by Ian Miller titled "CDC Finally Changes Covid Guidance, Now Treats Vaccinated and Unvaccinated People the Same" was posted at outkick.com on Aug. 11, 2022.

• An article by Melissa Healy titled "Are the Unvaccinated Still a Danger to the Rest of Us?" was posted at latimes.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

Comments about lockdown

• An article by Hannah Ng titled "Governors Who Opposed Covid Lockdowns See Margins of Victory Rise in 2022" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

"Pandemic experts" are being laid off

• An article by Dylan Housman titled "The Pandemic Industrial Complex Is Drying Up, As Thousands of 'Pandemic Experts' Are Laid Off" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Biden wants to extend pandemic emergency

• An article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Wants to Extend the Covid Emergency Through January and Into the Spring Because of a Fear of a Surge in Cases—Even Though He Declared the Pandemic 'Over' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 11, 2022.

Bipartisan Senate—wants to end pandemic emergency

- An article by Rebecca Downs titled "Bipartisan Senate Votes to End Biden's Pandemic Emergency" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Haisten Willis titled "Biden Gears Up for Fight Against Bipartisan Push to End Covid-19 Emergency" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about flu outbreak

- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "California Hospitals Are Forced to Treat Patients in Tents as the Number of Positive Flu Tests Is Up 259 Percent From Last Year" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Zachary Mack titled "These 7 States Are Seeing the Worst Flu Surges Right Now; CDC Says [Alabama, Georgia, Mississippi, North Carolina, South Carolina, Tennessee and Virginia]" was posted at bestlifeonline.com on

Nov. 14, 2022.

Comments about flu shot and covid vaccine

• An article by Luke Andrews titled "Pfizer Announces Two-in-One Vaccine for Covid and Flu—Which It Hopes Will Boost Sluggish Uptake for Both Shots" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 3, 2022.

• An article by Adriel Bettelheim titled "Pfizer and BioNTech Study Covid-Flu Combo Vaccine" was posted at axios.com on Nov. 3, 2022.

Comments about vaccine mandates

- An article by Hank Berrien titled "Former Refs Sue NBA, Claim They Were Fired for Refusing Covid Vaccine" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Patrick Djordjevic and Alex Raskin titled "Ex-WSU Football Coach Nick Rolovich Sues Washington Governor and the University for 'Violation of Civil Rights Act and Religious Discrimination' Over Being Fired for Refusing Covid Vaccine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Brett Davis titled "Washington [State] Ferries Won't Rehire Unvaxxed Workers Amid Crew Shortages" was posted at justthenews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about covid vaccines

- An article by Joshua Young titled "Pfizer, Moderna Investigates Links Between Covid Vaccine and Myocarditis" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Brandon Drey titled "Myocarditis Risk From Covid-19 Vaccines Up to 3 Times Higher From Moderna Than Pfizer: Study" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Comments about covid vaccine shedding

• Looking back to September 2022, an article titled "What Does Viral Shedding Mean? [It Is a Term for When Viruses Are Replicating or Reproducing]" was posted at urgentcare247.com on Sept. 27, 2022.

Comments about masks

• An article by Luke Andrews titled "Now, Doctors Want Children to Mask-Up in Schools to Stop the Spread of Flu—Despite Fears They Stunted Children's Development" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 10, 2022.

• An article by Joshua Klein titled "Boston Researchers: Universal Masking in Schools Can Counter 'Structural Racism' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Comments about Disney

- An article by Joseph Michalitsianos and Stephen M. Lepore titled "Now Disney Warns Staff They're on the Brink of Job Cuts as the Entertainment Giant Plans to Freeze Hiring—as Shares Fell Double Digits and Their Streaming Services Lost \$1.4 Billion Last Quarter" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Jacob Smith titled "Disney CEO Bob Chapek Confirms Company Undertaking Massive Cost-Cutting Measures in Wake of Poor Q4 Financial Report" was posted at boundingintocomics.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

Comments about other entertainment media

- An article by James Gordon titled "Yellowstone's New Season Premiere Breaks Ratings Record With 12.1 Million Viewers Watching Neo-Western Drama on Niche Paramount Network: 'Anti-Woke' Drama Was Most Watched Scripted Television Premiere of 2022" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Brandon Drey titled "TikTok Has a Child Pornography and Chinese Espionage Problem: Report" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Ellen Durney titled "Dave Chappelle Apparently Tricked 'Saturday Night Live' Staff by Performing a 'Fake' Monologue in the Dress Rehearsal Before Revealing New Anti-Semitic Material Live on Air" was posted at buzzfeed.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Lauren Shank titled "Entertainment Companies Use Social Media to Reach Minors With Mature-Rated Content; New Study Finds" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about 'The View'

A video and an article by Andi Ortiz titled "Watch: The View's Alyssa Farah

Griffin Suspects Reports of Trump's Political 'Demise' Are 'Greatly Overstated' were posted at thewrap.com on Nov. 11, 2022.

• An article by Hanna Panreck titled "Republican Rep-Elect Monica De La Cruz Rips 'The View' for Insulting Latinos as Gullible, Not 'Media Savvy' " was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about Karine Jean-Pierre

• An article by Alex Timothy titled "Reporters 'Disgusted' by Biden's List of Approved Journalists; 'Clearly Rigged White House Press Practices" was posted at humanevents.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Comments about news media covering Trump

- An article by Katherine Tangalakis-Lippert titled "Fox News Cut Away From Trump's Rambling Presidential Announcement Speech After 40 Minutes" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Jesse O'Neill titled "Trump's 2024 Announcement Was Ignored, Downplayed on TV" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Media Mock Trump for 'Low-Energy' Speech—but, Rep. [Byron] Donalds Says 'He's Going to Be President Again' If He Keeps It Up" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Jennifer Smith titled "CNN Boss Chris Licht . . . Promises Not to Cover Trump's 2024 Campaign Obsessively Even If He Boosts Ratings" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Other comments about the news media

- An article by Margot Cleveland titled "Media Propagandists Will Never Play Fair, No Matter How Quality the GOP Candidate or Lousy the Democrat" was posted at thefederalist.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Tucker Carlson titled "The Most Powerful People in the World Are Always Telling You They're Victims" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 12, 2022.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "New York Times Columnist [David Brooks] Triggers AOC by Calling Her Green New Deal 'Cotton Candy Media Concoction' " was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 12, 2022.

• An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Former Democrat Tulsi Gabbard Joins Fox News, Kicks Off With Broadside Against Censorship Collusion" was posted at the political insider.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

- An article by Ron Dicker titled "Sean Hannity Recklessly Calls for Poland to Attack Russia After Unconfirmed Missile Report" was posted at huffpost.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Jennifer Smith titled "CNN Boss Chris Licht Reveals Plans to Lure a Big Name Like Gayle King From a Rival Network as Part of His Network Shake Up" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about government snooping

• An article by Stacy Liberatore titled "Apple Is Watching You! Tech Giant Collects Data About Users From Its Own Pre-Installed Apps—Including What Stocks You Watch—Even When Your iPhone Says It Isn't; Study Reveals" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 9, 2022.

Comments about censorship

• An article by Harold Hutchison titled "'Against the Law': Senator Rand Paul Grills FBI Director Over Collusion With Facebook" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about free speech

• An article by Ted Galen Carpenter titled "The National Security State's War on the First Amendment" was posted at 19fortyfive.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about Hunter Biden and family

- An article by Jessica Chasmar titled "Hunter Biden Interview Goes Off the Rails as Host [Mario Nawfal] Says His 'Hands Were Tied' From Asking Political Questions" was posted at foxnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Laurel Duggan titled "Treasury Dept. Flagged 93 Financial Transfers Between Biden Associates and a Chinese Investment Fund; Report Shows" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 17, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Elkind titled "'Biden Was Chairman of the Board': Republicans Claim President Is Compromised by Hunter's Foreign Deals Involving 50 Countries, Insist Bank Accounts Were 'Co-Mingled' and White House Spent \$250,000 to Deflect Damaging Stories" was posted at

dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.

• An article by Craig Bannister titled "Rep. Jim Jordan: Never Forget How the Hunter Biden Story Has Changed; Just Look at What Politico Is Now Saying" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Comments about FBI actions

• An article by Michael W. Chapman titled "FBI Director Won't Say If He Had 'Confidential Human Sources' 'Dressed as Trump Supporters' at Jan. 6 [Alleged] Insurrection" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about Paul Pelosi incident

- An article by Larry O'Connor titled "NBC News Must Reveal Their Source in the Paul Pelosi Debacle" was posted at townhall.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by James Gordon titled "NBC Suspends Correspondent [Miguel Almaguer] After Network Was Forced to Retract Exclusive Report on How Nancy Pelosi's Husband Paul, 82, Calmly Opened Door to Cops—and Then Walked Towards 'Hammer Intruder' Who Bludgeoned Him" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov.15, 2022.
- An article by Greg Woodfield titled "Bay Area NBC Station Is Running Report Questioning the Circumstances of Paul Pelosi's Hammer Attack, Which Include the Same Details as Today Show Segment Retracted for 'Inaccuracies' and Left Star Reporter Miguel Almaguer Suspended" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.

Comments about Brazil-born Gisele Fetterman

- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Timothy H.J. Nerozzi titled "Biden Predicts Gisele Fetterman Will Be 'Great, Great Lady in the Senate' " was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 20, 2022.
- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Kyle Morris titled "Is John Fetterman's Wife, Gisele, the 'De Facto Candidate' for Pennsylvania Senate?" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 24, 2022.
- An article by Richard Hall and Eric Garcia titled "Gisele Fetterman, Wife of U.S. Senate Candidate, Is Much More Than a Surrogate" was posted at independent.co.uk on Nov. 9, 2022.

Democrats worried about Kamala Harris

• Looking back to September 2022, an article by Pam Key titled "[Joy] Behar: Gavin Newsom and Stacey Abrams—What a Ticket That Would Be" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 20, 2022.

- An article by Andrea Cavallier titled "Washington Post Columnist [George F. Will] Calls for Biden and Kamala to Both Drop Out for 2024 for 'The Sake of the Country' " was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 2, 2022.
- An article by Matt Margolis titled "Will Joe Biden Ditch Kamala Harris Before 2024?" was posted at pjmedia.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Some recommend Gavin Newsom

- Looking back to October 2022, an article by Christopher Cadelago titled "Gavin Newsom Has Quietly Constructed One of the Biggest Digital Forces in Politics [Having Raised \$113 Million Since Fighting the Recall Attempt, Including About \$20 Million Through the Digital Operation]" was posted at politico.com on Oct. 28, 2022.
- An article by Virginia Kruta titled "The Hill Explains How Democrats Could Propel Gavin Newsom to the Presidency, No Vote Necessary" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

Some recommend Gretchen Whitmer

- An article by Jason Walsh titled "[James] Carville Touts Gretchen Whitmer as 'Very Serious Presidential Candidate' in 2024" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Pam Key titled "CNN's [Kaitlan] Collins to Michigan Governor [Gretchen] Whitmer: 'What Is the Argument for You Not Running for President?' " was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 17, 2022.

Michelle Obama claims she is not running

• An article by Amy Beecham titled "Michelle Obama Says She Won't Run for President Despite How Much Trump Era of America 'Still Hurts' " was posted at stylist.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

Many recommend Michelle Obama

 Looking back to July 2022, an article by Hillel Italie titled "Michelle Obama's Book, 'The Light We Carry' Coming This Fall" was posted at

apnews.com on July 21, 2022.

• An article by Anna Kaplan titled "Michelle Obama Has Emotional Meeting With Cancer Patient Whose Letter Inspired Her New Book" was posted at today.com on Nov. 14, 2022.

- An article by Sarah Shaffi titled "Five Things About Michelle Obama Revealed in Her New Book" was posted at theguardian.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- A video and an article by Juana Summers, Ashley Brown, Karen Zamora and Linah Mohammad titled "Watch: Michelle Obama Tells Young People To Be 'Rageful'—but Have a Plan" were posted at npr.org on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Susan Jones titled "Is Michelle Obama Running for Office? [She Said] 'I Had to . . . Find My Purpose Again' " was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Oprah Winfrey loved Michelle's book

• An article by Leigh Hober titled "Oprah Daily Interview With Michelle Obama for Her New Book, 'The Light We Carry' " was posted at oprahdaily.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Maureen Callahan lothed Michelle's book

• An article by Maureen Callahan titled "Michelle Obama has Written an Insulting, Out-of-Touch, Lighter-Than-Air Self-Help Book; It's Supposed to 'Empower' Women, but It Will Only Hold Them Back; I Loathed It" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 18, 2022.

Biden's mental capacity

- Looking back to June 2022, an article by Daniel Chaitin titled "David Axelrod [Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama]: Biden's Age 'Major' Problem for Future Political Viability" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on June 11, 2022.
- Looking back to July 2022, an article by Gabriel Hays titled "[Brilliant Political Adviser to Barack Obama] David Axelrod Sees Bad News for Biden: Things Look 'Out of Control and He's Not in Command' " was posted at foxnews.com on July 1, 2022.
- An article by Geoff Earle and Rob Crilly titled "Wrong Country, Joe! Biden

Thanks the Prime Minister of Colombia for Hosting the ASEAN Summit in Cambodia in His Latest Slip of the Mind" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 12, 2022.

• An article by Charlie Spiering titled "Joe Biden Skips Important G20 Dinner After 'Full Day in Meetings" was posted at breitbart.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by W. James Antle III titled "Biden Survives Midterm Elections, Though His Agenda's Fate Is Unclear" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Adam Kredo titled "American Rabbis Blast Biden Administration for Funding Palestinian Terrorism" was posted at freebeacon.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Jason Rantz titled "Seattle Councilmember [Teresa Mosqueda] Defends Gang Graffiti as 'Unsolicited Creative Expression" was posted at mynorthwest.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "Rep. Thomas Massie Calls for Immediate Halt to Ukraine Funding, Audit of What Has Already Been Sent" was posted at the political insider.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by John Rigolizzo titled "89-Year-Old Dianne Feinstein Turned Down Position Third in Line to Presidency; But Forgot All About It in Interview" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.

Comments about conservatives

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Greg Wilson titled "Winsome Sears Explains Why Democrats Feel 'Hatred' for Black Conservatives [Because Democrats Need 80-90 Percent of the Black Vote to Stay in Power]" was posted at dailywire.com on Sept. 4, 2022.
- An article by Dillon Burroughs titled "Conservative Radio Host Jim Bohannon Dies From Cancer at 78" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Amanda Prestigiacomo titled "Meet Anna Paulina Luna, the Firebrand Conservative [in Florida] Who Wasn't 'Supposed to Win' " was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.

• An article by Susan Jones titled "MAGA Republicans Are the Threat? No, Says Gingrich—'Collapse of Our Public Schools' Is Greatest Threat" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

• A Reuters article by Andy Sullivan titled "Pence Says He Will Not Testify Before U.S. House Jan. 6 Panel" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

DeSantis supporters and detractors

- An article by Selim Algar titled "DeSantis Won't Take Trump Bait After Repeated Attacks: Source" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 11, 2022.
- An article by Hans Bader titled "If GOP Wins House, It Will Be Because of Gov. DeSantis [in Florida] and Lee Zeldin [in New York]" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 14, 2022.
- An article by Staff titled "DeSantis on GOP's Lackluster Midterm Performance: Florida's the 'Blueprint' for How to Dominate Politics" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Felipe Marques titled "DeSantis Tells Republicans Eager for a Battle With Trump to 'Chill Out a Little Bit' " was posted at bloomberg.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

Trump supporters and detractors

- Looking back to September 2022, an article by Sarah Arnold titled "Trump Vows to Give Full Pardon and Apology to the Hundreds Convicted in Jan. 6 Protests" was posted at townhall.com on Sept. 2, 2022.
- An article by James Gordon titled "Jon Voight Says Trump is the 'Only' Person Who Can 'Rebuild Our Soil and Our Land' After Democrats Created a 'Dark Web': Actor Remains Strong Supporter After Disappointing Midterm Election Results for Candidates Backed by Former President" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Craig Bannister titled "Pence: Trump 'Was Not Just My President, He Was My Friend'; I'll Always Be Proud of What We Did for the Country" was posted at cnsnews.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Hannah Getahun titled "Trump Faithfuls Roger Stone and Mike Lindell Were at His 2024 Announcement, but Very Few Members of Congress Made an Appearance" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov.

15, 2022.

• An article by Vanessa Serna titled "Trump Used Tiffany's Wedding to Try and Convince Ivanka and Jared to Speak on Stage at 2024 Announcement—but Couple Is Said to Be 'Done' With DC, While Eager Eric and Don Jr. Have Already Agreed to Help Dad" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

- An article by Victor Nava titled "Ivanka Trump Skips Donald Trump's 2024 Campaign Announcement, Says She's Done With Politics" was posted at nypost.com on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Elizabeth Elkind and Nikki Schwab titled "Trump's Manifesto With No Mention of Abortion: Death Penalty for Drug Dealers, Rehiring Unvaxxed Military Members, Voter ID and Banning Trans Women From Female sports Lead Former President's Policy Platform for His 2024 Run" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Three Billionaires Dump Trump in Two Days: Estee Lauder Heir and Longtime Ally Ronald Lauder Says He Will Not Back 2024 Run as Republican Megadonors Desert Ex-President [as Well as Stephen Schwarzman and Ken Griffin]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 16, 2022.
- An article by Kate Duffy titled "Facebook Won't Be Fact-Checking Donald Trump Now He's Announced He's Running for President in 2024" was posted at businessinsider.com on Nov. 16, 2022.

General interest

- An article by Ben Whitehead titled "Church Attendance Still Not Back to Pre-Covid Lockdown Levels: Survey" was posted at dailywire.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Thomas E. Levy titled "The Dangers of Magnesium Deficiency" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Nov. 13, 2022.
- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "Missouri Man, 43, Who Was Imprisoned for 241 Years for Series of Robberies He Committed When He Was Just 16 Is Released After Help From the Judge Who Sentenced Him 27 Years Ago" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Aneeta Bhole titled "Woman Hiding 28 Pounds of Cocaine in the Wheels of Her Wheelchair Is Arrested at New York's JFK Airport After

Arriving on Flight From Dominican Republic" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.

- An article by Paul Farrell titled "Microsoft Will Now Require Bosses to Disclose Consensual Relationships With Employees as Part of New Sexual Harassment Policy Triggered by Woman Claiming Co-Founder Bill Gates Sexually Harassed Her" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Elisabetta Bianchini titled "The Most Common Way Cars Are Stolen in Canada [Via the Onboard Diagnostic Port, Where Criminals Can Reprogram a Key Fob]—a Feature All New Vehicles Have Puts You at Risk" was posted at yahoo.com on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by James Reinl titled "Look Who's Toking: America's Cannabis Advocates Tend to Be Young, Rich, Suburban, Educated, Liberal and Secular —While Older, Rural, Church-Going Conservatives and Hispanics Put the Brakes on Legalization; Survey Shows" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 15, 2022.
- An article by Alex Oliveira titled "Buffalo Is Hit by Terrifying Thundersnow Storm: Travel Ban in Place as 'Life-Threatening' Storm Hits Upstate New York and Gov. Hochul Declares State of Emergency" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 17, 2022.



Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not you thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word be that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."